

---

**From:** MMaybrun@oaklandca.gov  
**To:** Ferrara, Nicole  
**CC:** Vollmann, Peterson; ksargent@samschwartz.com; tcremin@meyersnave.com; sdiveley@meyersnave.com; Dai, Danielle; Noah Rosen; Lydia Tan; Crescentia Brown; Hillary Gitelman  
**Sent:** 7/1/2019 9:22:55 AM  
**Subject:** Re: A's Howard Terminal Transportation Meeting

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 27, 2019, at 5:24 PM, Ferrara, Nicole <NFerrara@oaklandca.gov> wrote:

Hi All,

Attached here are notes from the last three workshops on Transit, TNCs and Off-site improvements. Can everyone please review and let us know if you have edits by next Friday, 7/5. Please send any edits to both me and Kate.

Thanks,  
Nicole

**From:** Ferrara, Nicole <NFerrara@oaklandca.gov>  
**Sent:** Thursday, June 27, 2019 3:44 PM  
**To:** Vollmann, Peterson <PVollmann@oaklandca.gov>; Maybrun, Molly <MMaybrun@oaklandca.gov>; Ford, Michael <MFord@oaklandca.gov>; ksargent@samschwartz.com; tcremin@meyersnave.com; sdiveley@meyersnave.com; Dai, Danielle <DDai@oaklandca.gov>; Noah Rosen <nrosen@athletics.com>; Lydia Tan <ltan@athletics.com>; Radiah Victor <rvictor@portoakland.com>; Andrea Gardner <agardner@portoakland.com>; Mary G. Murphy <MGMurphy@gibsondunn.com>; Diane Heinze <dheinze@portoakland.com>; Alaoui, B. Mohamed <BAlaoui@oaklandca.gov>; Crescentia Brown <cbrown@esassoc.com>; Hillary Gitelman <hgitelman@esassoc.com>; Robert Rees <r.rees@fehrrandpeers.com>; Jay Primus <jay.primus@gmail.com>  
**Cc:** Genoese, Antonino <Antonino.Genoese@jacobs.com>; Thanh Vuong <tvuong@portoakland.com>; Eric Phillips <ephillips@goldfarbblipman.com>; Lee Reis <l.reis@fehrrandpeers.com>  
**Subject:** A's Howard Terminal Transportation Meeting

Hi Everyone,

I'm really sorry for the late notice but we'd like to use tomorrow's transportation meeting to review the assumptions related to CEQA that need to be addressed and discuss next steps/timeline. I will set up a call in number for those unable to make it in person. Also, I have to leave at 3:45 pm at the latest, so hoping we can wrap up a little early.

We'd like to postpone the grade separation and emergency vehicle access meeting until 7/12 so we can make sure we have all the right people in the room. Port team: can you confirm that 7/12 can work for your relevant team members?

Thanks everyone!  
Nicole

Get [Outlook for iOS](#)

<TNC meeting notes 6.14.19.docx>

<2109.06.05 Transit Meeting Notes.docx>

<Off-site improvement notes 6.21.19.docx>